
Post Event Report of Proposed Outreach Activities by NRCD 

for Mass Mobilization for Mission LiFE  

Dated : 09.05.2023: Essay competition, Painting/ Drawing competition 

 

Report on an event on 09.05.2023 organized by National River Conservation 

Directorate, Department of WR, RD & GR, Ministry of Jal Shakti in respect of World 

Environment Day Celebration on 05.06.2023 at Divan Chand Arya, Sr. Sec. School at Lodhi 

Road, Aliganj, New Delhi – 110003. 

 

1. The event aimed to raise awareness about the importance of preserving the 

environment and encourage students to take action towards a sustainable future. The event 

included a Drawing/ Painting competition and essay competition topic Ecosystem Restoration/ 

Clean & Green Mother Earth (for Class IX to X), Save the Water/ River Conservation (for Class 

VI to VIII), Solution to Plastic Pollution/ River Conservation.  

 



 

 

 

 

2. The event had been started with the warm welcome by the Principal to Shri Nelapatla 

Ashok Babu, Director, National River Conservation Directorate, Mrs. Savita Madhvi Singh, 

Scientist D and Shri Pramod Kumar Patra, Under Secretary. After that the Director addressed to 

the students on awareness on Environment issues these days like Global Warming, Climate 

Change, how to save the Water and Ecosystem Restoration. 



 

 

 

 

 

3. After that a brief introduction on the significance of World Environment Day and the 

importance of protecting the environment also given by the Scientist D. This was followed by a 

drawing competition for students in grades VI to X. The students were given art supplies and 

asked to create artwork that depicts their vision for a cleaner and greener environment. After the 



addressing to students the Essay Competition had been started and students participated in the 

competition. The winners will be announced on World Environment Day i.e. 05.06.2023. 

 

4. In conclusion the event conducted at the government school was a huge success. The 

event not only raised awareness about the importance of protecting the environment but also 

encouraged students to take action towards a sustainable future. We hope that the event 

inspired students to continue their efforts to protect the environment and promote sustainable 

practices in their communities. 

 


